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COVID-19 PRECAUTION ACTION PLAN
Fliehman School of Music
info@fliehmanschoolofmusic.com
616-219-0425

Fliehman School of Music understands the severity and concern of the spread of
COVID-19. Our top priority is keeping our students safe and healthy while we continue learning.
As we transition back to on-site classes we would like to share our care plan with our centers
and families.

e Our teachers will follow all precautions recommended by the CDC, state of Michigan,
and all center administrations.

e Our teachers will not attend a class if they are feeling ill or experiencing any virus related
symptoms. Temperatures will be taken every morning before class to ensure that the
teachers are healthy.

e All teachers will be required to wear a mask and gloves while they are in contact with
students.

e Teachers will wash and sanitize hands frequently, before and after each class.

e Teachers will sanitize instruments and teaching materials that have come in contact with
children between each class. Instruments that cannot be sanitized will not be used.
Students will not share instruments or materials during class.

e Students will be required to practice social distancing, per center guidelines, staying at
least 6 feet away from each other. Activities will limit contact while still incorporating fun
and education.

e Class sizes will be limited to the recommendation of the learning center, following social
distancing and ratio guidelines.

FSM is committed to providing a safe and enjoyable learning environment. We are so excited to
continue learning and having fun while practicing all necessary measures to keep our kiddos
healthy! Thank you for supporting our school, and music education! Please contact us with any
questions or concerns. Thank you!

With Love and Music,
Your friends at the Fliehman School of Music info@fliehmanschoolofmusic.com
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